
BLACK HORSE PIKE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
                580 Erial Road, Blackwood, New Jersey 08012-4550 

BAC 4                     (856) 227-4106    Fax (856) 227-6835 
        www.bhprsd.org 

   Engaging Students, Fostering Achievement, Inspiring Excellence 
 
D. Jean Grubb          
Board Secretary 
Business Administrator 

David C. Cappuccio, Jr. 
Director of Special Services & Special Education  

      Brian Repici, Ed.D. 
         Superintendent 

 
                       Matthew Szuchy 
                          Director of Curriculum & Instruction 
                    Julie A. Scully    
                  Supervisor of Personnel Management                              

                              

 

TRITON REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

250 Schubert Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1796 

(856) 939-4500  Fax (856) 939-4724 

Melissa Sheppard, Principal 

HIGHLAND REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

450 Erial Road 

Blackwood, NJ 08012-4599 

(856) 227-4100 Fax (856) 227-3619 

Elizabeth G. Petitte, Principal 

TIMBER CREEK REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

501 Jarvis Road 

Erial, NJ 08081-2169 

(856) 232-9703  Fax (856) 232-5267 

Mae F. Robinson, Principal 

 

To: Dr. Brian Repici 

From: Bill Breuer 

Date: July 9, 2013 

RE: Donating older texts 

 

Dr. Repici, 

 Joseph Miloszewski asked if the science department had any older texts that could be donated for the use of students 

enrolled in a Camden County College program that remediates students who have not fared well in HS and are trying to build 

their skills and content knowledge prior to enrolling in college courses. The science department has the following texts which 

are more than 10 years old and whose donation will not reduce our ability to provide our own students with texts.  

20 copies of Science Spectrum: A Physical Approach Holt 2001. ISBN 0030543495  

 

 We have previously planned for, budgeted for, and accomplished their replacement with the 2012 edition at all three 

schools. I am writing this memo to ask if you could please seek board approval to donate these texts. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

William Breuer   

 


